
it’s time to: 
spring into action!

Winter Has Ended but
Local Homelessness Has Not 

Record-Breaking Winter Night Shelter 

Visits to Local Churches by KCAH Staff

Our new campaign: Spring into Action for KCAH has a
target whereby 50 or more local people will do something
to raise awareness and/or raise funds for us this spring. 

Please consider doing an Easter egg hunt or some other
activity in support of KCAH and local homelessness. 

For suggestions on what actions you can take, please visit:

Supporter Newsletter .  KCAH . Established 1993

enquiries@kcah.org.uk .  0208 255 7400 . follow us on social networks

101 different guests spent at least one night at Kingston’s
Winter Night Shelter (WNS) between 6 January and 31 March
2025. Temperatures went as low as -5°C at night outside. 

Well done and thanks to the KCAH staff team: Mohammed,
Katharine, Tracey and Will (pictured, right).

The provision, delivered by KCAH alongside Kingston Council
and Housing Justice, wouldn’t have been possible without
the 85 incredible volunteers. Also the WNS’s community
partners: Met. Police Kingston, Save the World Club, Kingston
Grammar School, Everyday Church, Breyer Group, GO
Outdoors, Poor Boys restaurant, TK Maxx and more. 

KCAH CEO Georgie Forshaw (yellow jumper) during her
recent appearance as a panelist and speaker at the All
Saints Church Faith Talks session on local housing issues. 

KCAH trustees Anne, Bob and Julian have also been
reaching out to the churches of the borough and arranging
KCAH’s inclusion in Sunday services throughout 2025. 

To arrange for a KCAH representative to speak at your
church, please contact Dan using the details below. 

www.kcah.org.uk/spring-into-action


